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Free School Meals 
  
 
As we enter a new academic year at Barr Beacon School, we would like to take this 
opportunity to remind you of the government support in place for Free School Meals. 
Families who are eligible to receive this support may receive one of the following:   
 

- Income support  
- Income Based Jobseekers Allowance  
- Income Related Employment & Support Allowance   
- Support under Part VI of the Immigration & Asylum Act 1999  
- Guarantee Element of State Pension Credit   
- Child Tax Credit   
- Working Tax Credit  
- Universal Credit   

 
If you feel this may apply to your family, please apply online at: 
https://apply.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/link2ict    
 
To complete the application, you will need the following information to hand:   
 

- Your own name and date of birth   
- Contact details   
- Your National Insurance Number or National Asylum Seekers Number  
- Child's name and date of birth  
- The school's name: Barr Beacon School  

 
If a pupil qualifies for Free School Meals, they will be allocated the following daily allowance, 
which goes directly onto their account each day:   
 

- £0.80 to be used at either breaktime or breakfast club    
- £2.40 to be used at lunch time  

 
If you have any queries, please contact postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk    
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Mrs K Hibbs  
Headteacher 
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